

FLYERS 21 FIRST TERM TEST - TIENG ANH 7

TASK 1. LISTENING 1. Listen to people a health problem to a friend. What phrase complete each statement? Circle the correct answer.

1. Lately, she.....
 - A. Easily falls asleep
 - B. can't fall asleep
 - C. sleeps all night
2. Lately, he doesn't.....
 - A. Take any vitamins
 - B. feel tired
 - C. have any energy
3. She gets very bad.....
 - A. Backache
 - B. headache
 - C. pains in his eyes.
4. He's getting a lot of..... this year.
 - A. Toothache
 - B. stomachaches
 - C. colds

TASK 2. LISTENING 2. Listen to the three conversations. Are these statements True or False?

1. Mi is going hiking with her mother this weekend.
2. Phong's hobby is collecting toy cars
3. Alice loves doing volunteer work in her free time.
4. Kate likes reading and watching movies.

TASK 3. LEXICAL & GRAMMAR. Choose the correct option A, B, C or D.

1. I forgot to wear a sun hat today , so I got a .

A. stomachache	B. earache	C. backache	D. headache
----------------	------------	-------------	-------------
2. The institutionof many classrooms and libraries for students.

A. is consisted	B. has been consisted	C. consists	D. is consist
-----------------	-----------------------	-------------	---------------
3. It rained heavily, _____they decided not to go out.

A. because	B. and	C. so	D. but
------------	--------	-------	--------
4. The Imperial Academy was constructedEmperor Ly Nhan Tong.

A. within	B. under	C. behind	D. above
-----------	----------	-----------	----------
5. My family has decided to use _____ electricity by using more solar energy instead.

A. more	B. less	C. much	D. fewer
---------	---------	---------	----------
6. She _____ carving wood is useful, because It helps her creative.

A. finds	B. thinks	C. says	D. tells
----------	-----------	---------	----------

TASK 4. WORD FORM. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the words.

1. The Đàn Bầu is a Vietnamese traditional _____ instrument. MUSIC
2. We've _____ books and clothes to the children in remote areas. DONATION

TASK 5. READING 1. Read the passage. Choose the correct option A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

A hobby can be almost anything that a person likes to do in his/ her free time. Hobbyists raise pets, watch birds or hunt animals. They also climb the mountains, go fishing, go skating, or go swimming. They also paint pictures, attend concerts and play musical instruments. They collect everything from books to butterflies and from shells to stamps.

People have hobbies because these activities bring enjoyment, friendship, knowledge and relaxation. Sometimes, **they** can bring financial profits. Hobbies also bring interesting activities for people who have retired. People, rich or poor, old or young, sick or well, can follow a satisfying hobby regardless of their age, position, or income.

Hobbies can help a person's mental and physical health. Doctors have found that hobbies are useful in helping patients who suffer from physical or mental illness. Hobbies give these patients activities to do, and provide interests that prevent them from thinking about themselves.

1. According to the passage, a hobby is what a person likes to do when
 - A. she is not occupied
 - B. she is at home
 - C. she is at work
 - D. she is busy
2. The underlined word they in the passage refers to.....
 - A. people
 - B. hobbies
 - C. activities
 - D. profits
3. In which paragraph does the writer mention different activities taken by hobbyists?
 - A. Paragraph 1
 - B. Paragraph 2
 - C. Paragraph 3
 - D. Paragraph 4
4. According to doctors, hobbies are helpful to
 - A. people who have retired
 - B. people who are joyful
 - C. patients' physical and mental health
 - D. patients' interests and thinking

TASK 6. READING 2. Read the passage. Write the answers to the questions.

The first reason why many families do volunteer work is that they feel satisfied and proud. The feeling of fulfillment comes from helping the community and other people. In addition, volunteering is a great way for families to have fun and closer. But many people say they don't have time to volunteer because they have to work and take of their families. If that's the case, try rethinking some of your free time as a family. You could select just one or two projects a year and make them a family tradition. For instance, your family can make and donate gift blankets for the old homeless people on holidays. Your family can also spend only one Saturday morning a month collecting rubbish in your neighborhood.

1. How do people often feel when they volunteer?

=>.....

2. How can your family benefit from doing volunteer?

=>.....

3. Why don't some people have time to volunteer?

=>.....

4. Is collecting rubbish in the neighborhood an example of volunteer work?

=>.....

TASK 7. WRITING. Complete the sentence so that its meaning stays the same to the first one.

1. They have offered Quang the opportunity to study abroad.

=> Quang

2. The children are planting trees in the school yard.

=> Trees are.....

3. My hobby is drawing but John's hobby is singing. (different)

=> My hobby is.....

4. My sister finds arranging flowers interesting.

=> My sister enjoys.....